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Following a video conference hosted Management Committee meeting on Monday 18th May 

it has been decided that, for the 2020 season, the Monmouth Scientific Somerset Cricket 

League will not be operating any system of promotion and relegation. 

 

The model for playing any cricket in the 2020 season is a dynamic and fluid process due to 

the COVID 19 situation and there exist several ideas for action if and when play is given the 

green light to proceed. 

 

Such details will be shared with you as is appropriate. 

 

Ray Hancock 

Hon. Secretary 

May 2020 


